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Dear Parents & Students,  
All Saints’ Day – 1st November  
All Saints’ Day, officially the Solemnity of All Saints, was 
celebrated on the 1st November. It is a day on which parts 
of Western Christianity glorify God for all God’s saints, 
known and unknown.  
 

All Souls’ Day – 2nd November  
All Souls’ Day always precedes All Saints’ Day and com-
memorates all the faithful departed. On this feast day we 
remember and honour the multitude who have walked 
the earth before us. The celebration is associated with the 
doctrine that the souls of the faithful at death, who have 
not yet attained full sanctification and moral perfection, 
cannot immediately attain the beatific vision in heaven. 
The sanctification is carried out after death in Purgatory.  
 
Both All Saints’ Day and All Souls’ Day celebrate the belief 
that there is a spiritual communion between those of us 
who are living, those who are dead and the Saints in heav-
en; we are all part of the household of God. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REMEMBRANCE DAY – LEST WE FORGET  
This year, November 11 marks the 102nd anniversary of 
the Armistice which ended the First World War (1914–18). 
On Wednesday, the 11th day of the 11th month, at 11am, 
our nation will pause for one minute’s silence to remem-
ber, honour, give thanks and pray for those who suffered 
or died for the freedoms we now enjoy in our country, 
Australia. They will live on in our memories and the mem-
ories of generations to come, through the stories, music, 
poetry and images which remind us that these men and 
women were extraordinary human beings.  
WE WILL REMEMBER THEM.  
 

Family Reflection 
Let us continue to pray for peace and freedom in our world 
and for those men, women and children currently affected by 
unrest and conflict around the world.  May the God of love 
and mercy continue to hold them in the palm of His hand and 
keep them safe from all harm. We pray that all those living in 
this great land, Australia, may have the grace to live in the 
spirit of justice, compassion, generosity and peace. We pray 
this prayer through Jesus Christ, our Lord.  

Amen  
 

COVID-19 precautions that remain in place. 
• No PBS4L Monday morning assembly. 
• No Friday afternoon merit award assembly. 

• Parents are not permitted past the playground entry 
gate when dropping off children. 

• Afternoon dismissal from 2.50pm. Entry via Nelson 
Street exit via bus gate 

• No attendance at sporting events. 
• No school liturgies 

• Parent meetings/interviews, if required, will be con-
ducted keeping to social distance protocols. 

• Only 4 adults are permitted in the office foyer at any 
one time. 

• No birthday cupcakes or birthday food to be shared. 
 

God Bless. 

Mr Glenn Patchell 
Principal 

KINDERGARTEN 2021 
Orientation 

For those parents who have enrolled a student into the Kin-
dergarten 2021 Class, you should have by now received a 
letter in regard to Orientation for your child.   

Orientation will be held on Friday, 20th November for en-
rolled students only.  Please read all relevant details in the 
letter you received.   

If you have a child who will be 5 years old before the end of 
July 2021 and have not yet enrolled them into Kindergarten, 
please collect an Enrolment pack from the School Office.   



 

World Teachers’ day 2020 



Kindy portraits 



Heart……………………………...to……………………………..Heart 

 

 

Kindy: Emmanuel Kako, Danny Michael, 
 Aarvan Perajeev, Daniel Jabo, 
 Riel Machok, Harry Hakoum, 
 Sifimeta Kilifi, Melinda Behnan 
  

Year 1: Maryam Waleed, Natasha Goro, 
 Emmanuelle Balmeo, Alexa Antonino, 
 Tanushka Trikha, Larin Al-Qis Rufaeil, 
 Achien Yor, Ava Pascoe 

 

Year 2: Kosmo Fakatava, Charbel Chahine,  
 Tatiana Geagea, Elyse Santos, 
 Abuk Ater, Alaina Bucad, 
 Isaiah Imsies, Alana Maroky 

 

Year 3: Quintin Zabala, Adriana Matti, 
 Dut Wol, Leon Joseph,  
 Gorgis Sikhriya, Isioma Michael,  
 Mannreet Pannu, Marisya Esho 
 

Year 4: Matea Lepan, Stelios Maroky,  
 Faith Antipas, Evonne Huang, 
 Laurence Kako, Jaida Mabasa, 
 Devante Malala-Faavae 

 

Year 5: Gilliana Casidsid, Maryam Lawi, 
 Renalda Dallo, Warrina Yousif, 
 Zaiven Tuifelasai, Leroy Fagalei, 
 Carlos Meekoo, Gian Magcalayo 

 

Year 6: Leyiana Matai, Eli Deganos  
 Upiro Dimo, Elizabeth Vella, 
 Adrian Jabo, Alysa Younan, 
 Majak Kuag, Ayuen Majak 
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Kindy: Faith Awen-Malual, John Banayat 

Year 1: Tong Bol, Michael Geagea 

Year 2: Oriana Esho, Ethan Valencia 

Year 3: Vincent Vuong, Kelara Shamas 

Year 4: Thomas Yousif, Gabriella Kalifih 

Year 5: Makuac Mou, Miraya Trikha 

Year 6: Jaycee Matti, Arek Gob 
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Book Week 2020 
 

Book Week in 2020 may have been virtual, but it 
was a lot of fun! There was an online Book Fair, and 
a virtual visit from some very entertaining perform-
ers who brought some of this year’s shortlisted 
books to life. During Book Week the Infants classes 
enjoyed a presentation of Whitney and Britney, 
Chicken Divas by a cast of Year 4 students. The last 
Book Week activity to conclude is the announcing of 
the Book Week Colouring competition winners, 
which will be on Friday. 
 
Happy reading! 

New  
Playground 
Equipment 


